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Richardson Highway MP 159-167 Reconstruction 

Dear Mr. Porter, 

The Contract, Bonds, and other documents requested by the Letter of Intent to Award 
have been received. These documents are accepted and approved. You are hereby 
awarded the contract in the amount of $26,897,331.00. This amount is for the Basic Bid 
and includes the following work: 

Reconstruct the Richardson Highway between MP 159 and 
MP 167 and construct Haggard Creek Bridge #0576. 

Your conformed copies of the contract are enclosed. The contract completion date is 
OCTOBER 15, 2022. 

A copy of the list of subcontractors you submitted for this project is included in the 
conformed copy. Please be advised that Section 103-1.02 of the Standard 
Specifications, and AS 36.30.115 prohibits the use of additional subcontractors by the 
Prime Contractor unless approved by the Contracting Officer. Replacement of any of 
the listed subcontractors is also prohibited unless the specific contract criteria have 
been met. 

Good Faith Effort (GFE) Documentation was submitted to the Civil Rights Office. 

"Keep Alaska Moving through service and inji-astructure. " 
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Construction engineering for this project will be under my general direction and under the 
immediate supervision of Michael Lund, P.E., Regional Construction Engineer. Mr. Lund 
can be reached at (907) 451-5067. 

A Notice of Work (NOW) and payment of associated fees must be made to the Alaska 
Department of Labor and Workforce Development (DOLWD) BEFORE a Notice to 
Proceed (NTP) will be issued by Department of Transportation & Public Facilities 
(DOT&PF). The Contractor must provide DOT&PF a copy of the NOW form stamped 
as received by DOLWD before a NTP will be issued. Please submit the NOW form to 
the Contract Compliance Officer in the Construction Section. The NOW Form and 
additional information can be found at: http://www.labor.state.ak.us/lss/whhome.htm. 

All contacts concerning project operations and technical matters, including issuance of 
Notice to Proceed, should be with Mr. Lund or his designee. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Ryan F.t"erson, P.E. 
Regional Director 

Is~ 
Enclosures: As stated 
USPS Tracking No. 9114 9999 9170 3176 6301 36 


